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Existing external walls to be
insulated internally by providing
nominal 10mm gap between
existing plaster and metal
frame, rigid insulation between
studs, avcl and plasterboard
finish.

New conservation rooflights
with recessing kits.

New conservation rooflights
with recessing kits.

Existing external walls to be
insulated internally by providing
nominal 10mm gap between
existing plaster and metal
frame, rigid insulation between
studs, avcl and plasterboard
finish.

New parititons to form new
ensuite.

New door opening
formed to access
ensuite.

New lightweight
partition to form
store.

Second Floor Plan

Scale 1:100

Structural survey records upper
floors as having signifcant
bounce. Floors to be
strengthened as part of works
and mineral wool, sound
insulation placed between
joists.
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Existing cracked render to be
removed, and replaced subject
to permitted investigations
under separate application.
Final mix to be ascertained
pending lab results and
requested to be conditioned.

Door to be handed.

Existing cylinder to be removed
and relocated to newly formed
plant room.

Existing single glazed
horizontal sash window to be
replaced with double glazed
window to match existing, as
pat of thermal envelope
upgrade.

Existing single glazed
horizontal sash window to be
replaced with double glazed
window to match existing, as
pat of thermal envelope
upgrade.
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Legend

Light grey area indicates
existing structure.

Dark grey area indicates
proposed structure.

Indicates extent of
demolition works subject to
listed building consent.

Proposed perimeter french
drain, to assist with damp
and surface drainage
identified in fabric condition
survey (refer to item. 5.01)

Indicates structure above.

X.XX

Indicates Jubb Clews reference
as identified in Elemental
Condition Appraisal.

Indicates position of secondary
glazing / acoustic shutter to
existing / retained window.
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